
 

MULTIFAMILY HOUSING 

STAKEHOLDER ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

2025 Annual Proposed Budget Submission 

 

Washington D.C., August. 5, 2024 -The Agency’s mission is to provide decent, safe, sanitary, 
and affordable housing for tenants across the Multifamily Housing portfolio. In preparation for 
the 2025 annual proposed budget submission process, Rural Development (RD) remains 
committed to ensuring stakeholders have the necessary resources to maintain the physical 
and financial health of the properties within the MFH portfolio.  

In an effort to ensure a streamlined and efficient budget cycle, RD conducted proposed budget 
training for stakeholders.  The training covered the Form RD 3560-7, Multifamily Housing Project 
Budget, line by line and provided insight to the Agency’s review process.  Additionally, RD 
remains ready to provide technical assistance in an effort to maintain a successful partnership 
between the Agency and its stakeholders. 

A complete and sortable list of property assignments is available by clicking on the link under 
Multifamily Housing 514 & 515 Property Assignments here: 
https://www.sc.egov.usda.gov/data/MFH.html. 

To subscribe to USDA Rural Development updates, visit the GovDelivery subscriber page. 
 

 

 
    

 

https://www.rd.usda.gov/sites/default/files/MFH_PB_training-StakeholdersFinal.pdf
https://www.rd.usda.gov/sites/default/files/MFH_PB_training-StakeholdersFinal.pdf
https://www.sc.egov.usda.gov/data/MFH.html
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDARD/subscriber/new?email&commit=Sign%2BUp

